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At 33 W 54

Dr. Jolm von Newmann
The Institute for Advanced Study
Prinseten Univeraity
Prinseton, Rew Jersey

Dear Br, von Neusann:

Beosipt of your letter of 21 April 1952, together
with the fouwr publications being returmed to us, is
acknouledged.

Please acvept my thmks for the wompt retum of
the docunente, which, if in the future you may vish to
mm,mummmmmnwm

Sincerely,

/3/

WILLIAM F. FRIEDVAN
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/ W.F.Friedman/eby/23 apr 52

Consultant/Ext. 50493

MEMC FOR RECORD: This letter is to

acknowledge the receipt of L publications
(Reg. Noo 50,198) returned to us by Dr.
von Heumann at our request. Reference
letter dated 3 April 1952, Serial 00215,
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